
September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Monday 11 September 2023 - van der Spoel session

I am delighted to be able to inform you that, as previously noted in the e-bulletin, Dr Martijn van der Spoel
will be holding an event for parents on Monday 11 September at 7.00pm. Dr van der Spoel has worked very
successfully with the school for several years as part of our Year 11 raising achievement programme and he
will be in school that day working with Year 11. During the evening session he will explain his work with your
children, so that you are further able to help and support them with their studies at home. In previous years
parents have found Dr van der Spoel’s sessions invaluable and our feedback on this session is always
tremendously positive; we hope you can attend.

The event will begin at 6.45pm in the main Ashlyns School Hall and will last approximately 1 hour.

Following the session, you will receive a Google Form which will enable you to ask any more specific
questions, to either Dr van der Spoel or the school, that you may have relating to building and supporting
study skills.

We hope you enjoy the session and find it beneficial.

Yours sincerely

Mr L Roberts, Assistant Headteacher Mr C McDonald, Head of Year 11


